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Subject: Letter of Recommendation for Mr. Mac McCarty

To Whom It May Concern:

Mr. Mac McCarty has an exceptional ability for leading information technology management
activities. Mac worked as my Computer Support Branch Superintendent from August 1, 1999
through June 30, 2000. During this period, he designed and fielded a comprehensive network
solution for an organization of approximately 1500 personnel. Mac oversaw purchasing and
installation of more than300 upgrade computers, managed the organization's helpdesk activities,
and led training seminars for end-users and his 22 computer support technicians.

Mac's work ethic and accomplishments greatly exceeded my expectations. While compiling
organization technology infrastructure requirements and designing a solution to suit our
purposes, he remained conscientious of our limited budget. Mac astutely prioritized critical
resources which resulted in maximum return on investment. His optimized network installation
and client computer upgrades ensured stable and secure infrastructure. Our organization and
customers benefited immensely from Mac's foresight, judgment, and leadership.

I wholeheartedly recommend Mac for any position requiring a highly skilled information
technology professional and would relish the opportunity to further discuss his innate leadership
abilities and exemplary skill set.

Sincerely,

?Jl~~~
Deputy, 1st Manpower Requirements Squadron
Air Force Manpower Agency


